
9. CONFIDENTIALITY AGREEMENT RR 10617

Officer responsible Author
Waste  Manager Zefanja Potgieter

Corporate Plan Output:  Regional Landfill

The purpose of this report is to report back with an amended agreement.

At the 29 June 1999 meeting of the Canterbury Waste Subcommittee the four territorial
local authorities not participating in the regional landfill were provided with
confidentiality agreements for elected members and staff.

Due to some concerns raised, Buddle Findlay has drafted a new single agreement, to be
signed on behalf of each member council of the Committee - not just those members
who are not part of the regional landfill venture.

Recommendation: That all member councils sign the attached agreement.

Chairman’s
Recommendation: That the above recommendation be adopted.


